‘| 17200 Chenal Parkway
J Suite 300 - 267
Little Rock. AR 72223 501-353-2227

MEMO
Date: Thursday, December 17, 2020
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh (CTR)
From: Larry E. Morton
Subject: KSJF-CD City of License Change

KTV Media, LLC is the owner KSIF-CD and is requesting that the FCC to withdraw our formal application
for a City of License change. As a Class A station we do not need to file this application.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

/cwy £ AT

Larry E. Morton
Manager




